
Trustees of Public Funds 
May 25, 2017 

Meeting Minutes 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:45 AM 
 
In attendance: Carolyn Whittaker, Tanner Romano, and Sharron Kenney 
 
The trustees had further discussion regarding the April 27, 2017 request from the 
Brandon Free Public Library for $20,000.  The trustees agreed to provide $10,000 
for the installation of an elevator for FY 2016/2017.  We asked the library to submit 
another request once they receive their total budget costs, and we will revisit their 
request. 
 
The trustees also discussed the request from the Town of Brandon for the mosquito 
control district. After much discussion it was determined to provide $11,102. It has 
been our general rule to donate one third of the town’s assessed amount up to 
$10,000. We decided to make an exception this year and give beyond what we had 
initially set in place. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00AM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Sharron Kenney 
Trustees of Public Funds 


